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August 1, 2023
To: Members of the St. Thomas and St. Timothy Campus Community:

In compliance with AHERA regulations, we are required to inform the community of the latest
Asbestos Inspection Report and Management Plan.

This report is in both school offices and is available to view during normal business hours.
Please call the office if you wish to review.
Sincerely,
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Colleen DiSanto

Principal
cdisanto@stastmschool.org



